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Happy 2013, everybody!  Hope your holidays were joyous, and that the New Year ahead will be a happy and 

prosperous one for you.   

 

NEXT MEETING 

Our next chapter meeting with be January 9, 2013, at the usual meeting room in the Henderson Executive 

Airport terminal.  Set-up at 7:00 p.m., delicious munchies served thereafter, meeting start at 7:30 p.m., clean-

up/breakdown immediately afterward.  Ya’ll come, ya hear! 

 

DINNER LOCATION 

Our informal pre-meeting dinner will continue to be held each month at 5:30 p.m. at the Black Mountain Grill, 

11021 S. Eastern Ave. (702-990-0990).  All who care to attend are welcome. 

 

CALL FOR PROGRAM IDEAS 

Yes, ever the optimist, I’m still continuing to call for program ideas.  Presentations on aviation related topics, 

site visits to aviation related businesses, site visits to see member projects, etc., are all possibilities.  Email your 

ideas to Dean Herrington at …   herringtons@theherringtongroup.com.  Failure to submit program ideas will 

insure a long series of boring meetings with “you know who” as the presenter.  Be afraid, be very afraid.  

 

AVIATION FREEBIES 

If you aren’t already in the habit of frequently checking to see what new things the AOPA Air Safety 

Foundation has posted on their website, check them out here:  http://www.aopa.org/asf/ 

 

The ASF creates some very useful on-line courses on a variety of subjects, and you can print out a certificate of 

completion when you’re done, to prove to the FAA that you took that course so you can get educational credits.  

Never hurts to have proof when you’re dealing with the feds. 

 

CHAPTER MEMBERSHIP DEVELOPMENT 

We’re always looking for new chapter members.  Pilots, non-pilots, anyone interested in aviation is invited and 

encouraged to come as a guest, and join the chapter (EAA national membership is also required to be a chapter 

member).  Don’t miss a chance to invite guests, and then twist a few arms to convert guests into members.  

CHAPTER PRESENCE ON FACEBOOK 

Brian LaMontagne has created a Facebook page for the chapter:  http://www.facebook.com/EaaChapter1300 .  Log onto the Facebook page at the above link, and 
“Like” the Chapter.  This will be just one more way for the Chapter to reach out to prospective members, and help build activity in general aviation. 

That’s it for this month.  See you on the 9
th

. 

 

Dean Herrington 

President 
 
 
Because of the Holiday Dinner in lieu of Meeting, there are no Chapter 1300 Meeting Minutes and no Chapter 1300 
Financial Report for this issue of the Newsletter. 
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